Dear Title I Site Councils,




        Spring, 2013

Attached is our District Title I Parent Involvement IGBC Parent Policy.  We are required to review this policy, annually, with input from parents.  We would like your feedback on this policy, along with recommendations for possible changes to this policy.  

Completed forms should be sent to Bee McRae, in the Instruction Department,

no later than May 10, 2013. 

Fax 541-790-7557 • 200 N. Monroe St, Eugene 97402 • mcrae_b@4j.lane.edu
School Site Council: ______________________________________

Date meeting was held: ____________________________________

Submitted by: ____________________________________________

1. What’s currently happening in your child’s school around parent involvement? (Brief overview.)

2. What additional activities would you like your school and/or district to do to build stronger links between home, school and community?

3. What barriers to participation are there for parents who are economically disadvantaged, have limited English proficiency, migrant, homeless, or are of any racial or ethnic minority group?

4. I would recommend the following changes for ways in which the school communicates with families:

5. I would recommend the following changes regarding the Title 1 services my child is receiving:

6. I would recommend the following changes to the Eugene 4j Title 1 Parent Involvement Policy:

7. Please list other ways the district can help support you in your efforts to support your child’s academic and social success.

Please list other comments or concerns here:

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________


________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

